
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

September 

 

 

Mon 25th    Meet the Teacher 

6pm 

 

Tues 26th  Open morning 9:30 

– 11:00 

                  Pm EYFS photo 

for newspaper 

 

Wed 27th    School Adviser 

visiting 

                  Y5/6 swimming 

 

 

October 

 

Tues 3rd     Let’s Go Sing! 

(KS2) 

 

Wed 4th      Harvest Festival 

                 Y5/6 swimming 

                  Governors’ 

Meeting 4:30pm 

 

Thurs 5th   Football League 

3:30pm 

 

Fri 6th        Own clothes day 

(chocolate 

donation) 

 

Tues 10th   Multiskills event 

 

Wed 11th    Y5/6 swimming 

                 8:30am Tempest 

photography 

 

Thurs 12th Football League 

3:30pm 

 

Fri 13th      Own clothes day 

(bottle donation) 

                  Basketball day 

 

Thurs 19th Football League 

3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Reminders 
 

Meet the Teacher evening – Monday 25th September 6pm 
We would like to invite you into school on Monday 25th September, for you to view your 
child’s classroom, meet their teacher and find out more about key assessment points in the 
year e.g. SATs. Please note, this evening is intended for parents and carers, not children – 
please access school via the front entrance. 
 
Open Morning – Tuesday 26th September 9:30 – 11:00am 
Our open morning, for Reception 2024 will take place on Tuesday 26th September, where 
we will be delighted to show you our Early Years Classroom and wider school grounds. We 
also have places available in our Nursery, and children can begin the term following their 
third birthday.  
 
Smart Watches 
Children should not be wearing smart watches in school. These can be very expensive, and 
school cannot take responsibility should these get lost or damaged. They also do not 
conform with our Online Safety policy, and keeping your children safe is of our highest 
priority.  
 
Water Bottles 
Please could we ask that its is only water in water bottles to be drunk during the day. 
Children are welcome to bring juice for their lunchtime drinks – no fizzy drinks though! 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Parent Governor Election – Closes Friday 29th September 
Our Governing Body now has a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Being a Governor is a vital, 
voluntary role, and helps make decisions about the future direction of our school. It 
involves approximately 3 meetings a term (early evening). If you are interested in standing, 
please return the nomination form to the school office by Friday 29th September.  
 
Mobile Phones 
Should mobile phones need to be brought to school by older children, these should be 
handed to the office each morning for safe-keeping. 
 
Late arrivals 
If your child is late, please bring them in via the main entrance and record the reason in the 
late book. 
 
Loom Bands 
Please ensure these are not brought into school as they are causing friendship issues! 
 
 

Catherine Prince 
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Collective Worship ‘Remembering to say thank you’ 
We will consider this important message and remember everyone we need to thank. 

 

Weekly Awards 
 Star of the Week VIP 

Explorers Filip Zander 

Pathfinders Blake Louie 

Discoverers Freya Brooke 

Adventurers Millie George 

Navigators Dylan Coby-Fynn 

Well done to all our award winners! 
 

 

 

  


